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To Whom it May Concern: I’ll keep this short, sweet and succinct. NO, just NO. Changing zoning
rules, allowing more camping in public spaces is utterly unacceptable. The homeless crisis needs to
be managed without ruining the quality of life of all Portlanders. More restriction on public camping
is needed, not less. So, NO, just NO!
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